RECORD OF CABINET BUSINESS

MEETING HELD ON 19TH JUNE, 2001

	
	Agenda Item
	Business



	1.
	Record of Business

(Contact: P.D. Templeton -

793 3018)
	AGREED:
THAT the record of the meeting held on 12th June, 2001 be approved, subject to the substitution of the name of Councillor Mann for the name of Councillor Sheehy in item 6 thereof.



	2.
	Contaminated Land Inspection Strategy

(Contact: J. Miller – 793 2143)
	Councillor David Lancaster, Lead Member for Environmental Services, submitted a report on the implications for the City Council of the new powers granted to Local Authorities for dealing with contaminated land.

AGREED: (1)    THAT, the Contaminated Land Inspection Strategy for Salford, be approved.

                  (2)    THAT the Chief Executive and the Directors of Environmental Services, Housing Services and Development Services submit a joint report to a future meeting of Cabinet on measures to be taken to secure adequate funding to implement the Strategy

(THE DECISION IN (1) IS FOR POLICY COMMITTEE APPROVAL)

	3.
	Closure of Parrin Lane, Winton
	Councillor David Lancaster referred to the recent closure, without adequate consultation, of Parrin Lane in order for re-surfacing works to be carried out .

The Director of Development Services acknowledged

the fact that appropriate consultation had not taken place and gave an assurance that this would not happen in the future.


http://comcapps01.salford.gov.uk/WebDB30/docs/FOLDER/SDM/CMS/CBTM/CBTM190601.DOC

